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RIVERVIEW

Excellence in Leadership Group

T h e  G E A  t o u r  i s  a l w a y s  a  h i g h l i g h t  o f  t h e  D e c a t u r  C h a m b e r ' s
E x c e l l e n c e  I n  L e a d e r s h i p  G r o u p  a n d  a l w a y s  r e c e i v e s  p o s i t i v e
r e s p o n s e s  f r o m  t h e  a t t e n d e e s  ( p r o b a b l y  d u e  t o  t h e  o u t s t a n d i n g

t o u r  g u i d e s ! ! -  p e r  g r o u p  r e s p o n s e s ) .   T h e  C h a m b e r  a n d  t h e
E x c e l l e n c e  G r o u p  t h a n k s  e v e r y o n e  f o r  o u r  c o n t i n u e d  s u p p o r t  o f

t h e  L e a d e r s h i p  p r o g r a m s  a n d  t h e  C h a m b e r



Date:  February 20, 2020
To:  Fellow Decatur Team Members
 
It’s our time to shine!  I want you to be aware of a media event and plant tour on Monday, February
24th, 2020, to celebrate the completion of the $125 million investment to expand our GE
Appliances’ Decatur Plant.
 
GEA Leadership from Louisville, distinguished guests, and many other friends will be onsite
Monday to see our plant investment. This investment has boosted production capacity by 25
percent, making our plant a “refrigerator super site” for top-freezer refrigeration production. The
expansion included the addition of our new plastics building, many new or modified pieces of
equipment and tooling, an additional line-shift (Line 2 2nd shift), and over 250 new jobs. 
 
The investment, made in partnership with the state of Alabama, the City of Decatur, the Morgan
County Commission, the Morgan County Economic Development Association and the Tennessee
Valley Authority, has helped us increase production to meet growing demand for our top-freezer
refrigerators. 
 
Your hard work, the investments and progress have already been noticed, as we were named
“2019 Assembly Plant of the Year” by Assembly Magazine. Investments are the life-blood of any
manufacturing plant. While we are still ramping up in some areas, our company’s generous
investment is helping to transform our 42-year-old facility into a Manufacturing Center of
Excellence for top-freezer refrigerators.
 
Please continue to prepare for the visit and plant tour with a continued emphasis on 5S and
housekeeping. On 1st shift Monday, your leaders will be releasing you from the line at the
appropriate time for the Town Hall event. Please wait for their instructions before proceeding to
the cafeteria. 
 
Your commitment, support, and sacrifice made this investment possible. Thank you for being an
amazing team - and for coming together to create possibilities and make a difference for our
owners (“our customers”) and our business!
 
Sincerely,





DPO will be
participating in Color

for a Cause at the
Decatur Mall on

Tuesday, March 3rd. 
 Through this event,
DPO supports CASA.
If you would like to

come out and join us
and help color our
mural, please let

Heather Hampton
know by Feb. 21st.

502-403-5758
heather.hampton@ge

appliances.com

DPO Needs
Your Help!


